



18th May 2018

Dear Parents and Carers,

First anniversary of the Manchester Arena Attack

Everyone will have their own view on how they want to mark the anniversary of the Manchester Arena attack. For some people it will be a quiet time to reflect with family, for some it will be attendance at planned events whereas others may wish to carry on with their normal routine. This week children have marked the anniversary with a special assembly carried out by class 3 and many children have painted pebbles to look like bees which are being placed outside the arena as a mark of respect. For parents who are subscribed to twitter you will find more information at, #lovemcbees





Well done Year 6

A huge well done to all our year 6 children who have now completed all their SATs tests. They tried their very best and thoroughly enjoyed their trip to Waddow Hall on Friday as a well earned treat for their hard work, determination and resilience. We will not receive the SAT results until the middle of July. Parents will be informed of their results towards the end of July.

Freddy Fit

A reminder to all our children and families that Freddy Fit will be in school on Friday next week, please can all children remember their PE kits. These fitness workshops are always thoroughly enjoyed by children and staff.



Please find alongside this newsletter important information regarding changes we are making to breakfast club and how children enter and exit the building in the morning.



Spelling Bee

This term the children will be participating in Oldham's Spelling Bee. A booklet containing the spellings to be covered as part of this event was sent home previously. Across this week, each class has been practising the spellings through games and team activities. Mini bees will take place next week so that a winner from each class will take part in next Thursday's school Spelling Bee at 9am. All parents and carers are very welcome to attend. The winner of our school Spelling Bee will then compete against winners from other primary schools in Oldham in the Regional competition held in the council chambers at the Civic Centre on the 27th June.

ATTENDANCE

Well done to classes 3, 4, 5, 6, 7, 8, 9, 10, 11 and 12 for achieving over 96% t. Well done to classes 8 and 10 for 100%. SUPERB:)

DATES FOR NEXT WEEK

- * Monday 21st and Tuesday 22nd May Year 5 Theatre Playscript Workshop
- * Thursday 24th May Whole School Spelling Bee (9am Parents Welcome)
- * Friday 25th May -No Whole School Assembly Freddy Fit in school





